
Meeting Minutes for Regional Police Department Feasibility Study


Bath, Lisbon and Lyman


3rd meeting minutes August 17, 2023


Bath, NH


Members Present:


Bath: Greg Jellison, Chief Todd Eck


Lisbon: Scott Champagne, Chief Ben Bailey, Arthur Boutin


Lyman: Bruce Beane, Greg Harville


Meeting began at approx. 1905 hours with Roll Call at Bath Town Hall in Basement.


Minutes from the second meeting were reviewed motion was made and were accepted.


Reviewed the NH Constitution.


Members were given various RSA’s to review NH RSA 53-A, 49-C and 49-D.


Discussion on the PA abbreviated version on joining towns what they looked at and what was done in 
the end.


Discussion on Temple, NH and Greenville NH and how they joined.


Reviewed numbers and a potential budget. Grafton County Dispatch and number of calls per Town. State 
Police for Lyman.


Currently Lisbon PD is accredited by State and this is now done thru Police Standards and Training 
(PS&T).


Next meeting set for September 21st 2023 at Lyman Town Hall.
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